
  
  
  

PBC Extends June 30th EHC Claiming Deadline to July 31st   
Due to the postal dispute, PBC have extended the claim filing deadline from June 30, 2011 to July 31, 2011. All 
Extended Health claims incurred in 2010 must be received by Pacific Blue Cross no later than July 31, 2011. 
 

Direct Access for Common Questions and Requests  

 Questions about Extended Health Care and drug claims.................... 604-419-2600  

 Questions about Dental claims........................................................... 604-419-2300  

 Request enrollment forms, employee booklets and claim forms........ 604-419-2730 or 
forms@pac.bluecross.ca  

 To add, update or cancel employees or dependents......................... 604-419-2900 or 
enrollment@pac.bluecross.ca  

 Question about adjustments on your invoice.................................... 604-419-2900 or 
enrollment@pac.bluecross.ca  

 For information on credit, collections, payments and balances.......... 604-419-2878 or 604-419-2879 
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Please ensure that this communication is distributed to the appropriate people within your organization. 
 
 

Elisabeth Whiting 
Director, Public Affairs & Stakeholder Relations 
 
 Please think Green before printing this email 


